Inquiry on Influence of International Digital Platforms 
FARE made a submission to the Senate Select Committee Inquiry on Influence of International Digital Platforms. 
This submission focused on protecting people on digital platforms from the harms due to the online promotion and sale of harmful and addictive products, primarily alcohol, but similarly gambling, tobacco (including e-cigarettes) and unhealthy foods. 
The issue of harmful digital marketing practices is falling through the gaps of existing and recommended regulatory frameworks and warrants greater consideration in regulatory reforms seeking to prevent consumer harms online. 
We called on the Australian Government to address harms from the digital marketing of harmful and addictive products like alcohol through the following recommendations:   
· Develop a regulatory framework with a legislative basis that effectively governs digital platform marketing systems. 
· Prohibit personalised targeted marketing of addictive or harmful products. 
· Prohibit the tracking, profiling, monitoring or targeting of children for commercial purposes. 
· Implement mandatory requirements for digital platforms to make advertising information accessible, including their data practices and automated decision systems.
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